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I oppose the band on diesel engines in Oregon. Who thinks of these things? The 

impact on the economy and inconvenience for people who own RVs. Have you ever 

pulled a camper or a boat and enjoyed the power behind a diesel engine? Please 

stop regulating us to death and let Oregonians enjoy their freedoms.  


